
Savannah River Operations Office 
P.O. Box A 

The Honorable Peter S. Winokur 
Chairman 
Defense Nuclear Facilities Safety Board 
625 Indiana Avenue, NW, Suite 700 
Washington, DC 20004 

Dear Mr. Chairman: 

South Carolina 29802 

SUBJECT: Transmittal of Defense Nuclear Facilities Safety Board (DNFSB) Recommendation 
2012-1 Implementation Plan (IP) Deliverable 1-2 

This letter transmits a deliverable consistent with Commitment 1-2 of the Department of 
Energy's IP for DNFSB 2012-1, Savannah River Site Building 235-F Safety. The documents 
enclosed are U-BIO-F-00003, Basis for Interim Operation (BIO) for Building 235-F, 
Deactivation, Revision 0, and U-TSR-F-00005, Technical Safety Requirements (TSR), Savannah 
River Site, Building 235-F Deactivation. Revision 0 for the deactivation (Material at Risk 
removal) of the Plutonium Fuel Form (PuFF) process cells 3 through 9. This BIO specifically 
addresses limited deactivation activities related to PuFF cells 3-9 and long term surveillance and 
maintenance activities to be conducted in Building 235-F. 

We will continue to work with your staff to effectively respond to the concerns raised in the 
recommendation, and complete the IP. 

If you have any questions please contact me, or have your staff contact Patrick McGuire, 
Assistant Manager for the Nuclear Materials Stabilization Project at (803) 208-3927. 

Manager 

NMPD-14-0009 

2 Enclosures 
1. U-BI0-00003, Revision 0 
2. U-TSR-F-00005, Revision 0 

http://www.dnfsb.gov/sites/default/files/122313 DOE letter Rec 2012-1 IP Deliverable 1-2 - Note regarding 2 enclosures.pdf


Honorable Winokur 

cc w/encl: 
David Huizenga, EM-1 
Matthew Moury, EM-40 
Todd Lapointe, EM-41 
Mari-Josette Campagnone, HS-1.1 




